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St. Petersburg Shell Club, Inc. 

Web site:  stpeteshellclub.org 

 Shell Club meetings are held on the first Friday of the month, except June, July and August, at the 
Seminole Recreation Center, 9100 113th Street North, Seminole.  The doors open at 6:30p.m. and the 
meetings start at 7:00 p.m.  The public is always invited. 



2 

Tides are for Mullet Key Channel 
(Skyway).  Other specific locations may 
be up to 2 hours later or earlier.  Listings 
from saltwatertides.com . 

Forecast Minus Tides  
  

Sep and Oct 
No minus tides 
 

Nov 
   4 Sat  6:55AM ï0.1 
   5 Sun 6:42AM ï0.3 
   6 Mon 7:32AM ï0.3 
   7 Tue 8:28AM ï0.3 
   8 Wed 9:30AM ï0.2 
 18 Sat 6:01AM ï0.1 
 19 Sun 6:34AM ï0.2 
 20 Mon 7:08AM ï0.2 
 21 Tue 7:45AM ï0.2 
 22 Wed 8:26AM ï0.2 
 23 Thu 9:11AM ï0.1 
  

Dec 
   1 Fri  4:16AM ï0.2 
   2 Sat 5:03AM ï0.4 
   3 Sun 5:50AM ï0.6 
   4 Mon 6:39AM ï0.6 
   5 Tue 7:29AM ï0.6 
   6 Wed 8:21AM ï0.6 
   7 Thu 9:15AM ï0.5 
   8 Fri 10:10AM ï0.3 
 14 Thut  4:01AM ï0.1 
 15 Fri  4:41AM ï0.3 
 16 Sat 5:18AM ï0.4 
 17 Sun 5:52AM ï0.5 
 18 Mon 6:24AM ï0.5 
 19 Tue 6:57AM ï0.5 
 20 Wed 7:30AM ï0.5 
 21 Thu 8:06AM ï0.4 
 22 Fri 8:43AM ï0.4 
 23 Sat 9:23AM ï0.3 
 24 Sun 10:05AM ï0.1 
 29 Fri 3:12AM ï0.2 
 30 Sat 4:06AM ï0.5 
 31 Sun 4:57AM ï0.7 
 

Jan 2018 
   1 Mon 5:48AM ï0.8 
   2 Tue 6:37AM ï0.9 
   3 Wed 7:24AM ï0.8 
   4 Thu 8:10AM ï0.7 
   5 Fri 8:54AM ï0.6 
 

 
A MESSAGE FROM THE DESK OF 

YOUR PRESIDENT 
 

Hello fellow collectors. 
 
Reporting the passing of one of our own is 
never an easy task.  This has been a sad year 
because of the losses within our shelling 
community.  Bob Lipe, along with his wife 
Betty, made up the backbone of the St. 

Petersburg Shell Club for more than 50 years.  It is truly the end 
of an era with his passing.  It doesnôt seem like enough to 
simply say that he will be missed.  Bob and Betty supported the 
club and the shelling community for so long, it is difficult to 
believe they are gone.  Also, remember Peggy Williams, Ruth 
Abramson, and for us with a Hawaiian connection, Wes 
Thorsson.  All these wonderful people will not be forgotten. 
 
The 2017 COA convention in Key West is now over, and we had 
a great time.  Thousands upon thousands of shells were 
available during the silent auctions, oral auction, and, of course, 
the bourse.  I will be presenting an overview of the convention 
at the September 4th Suncoast Conchologists meeting. 
 
Find any additions to your collection over the summer?  Let us 
know what you found.  Bring your treasures in to a meeting, or 
send us a note (with a pic) to publish in the Tidelines.   
 
Our late afternoon/evening field trips to South Sunshine Skyway 
were a success.  We are planning an early morning trip to take 
advantage of the early low tides taking place this winter.  Once 
we finalize the details, weôll let everyone know when the trip will 
occur. 
 
Keep shelling, my friends. 

   John 
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President John Jacobs; Vice President Robert Gould; Recording 
Secretary Toni Tredway & Sandy Boddy; Treasurer Tamara Hein; 
Newsletter Editor Cheryl Jacobs; Directors at Large: Peggy Dill, 
Marilyn Wall, Jane McKinney, Otis Taylor; COA Representative John 
Jacobs; Refreshments  Bob Holzworth; Photographer John Jacobs; 
Field Trips Entire Board; Corresponding Secretary Martin Tremor Jr.,  
Shell Show Cheryl Jacobs ;  Annual Picnic the Board; Raffle/Door 
Prizes Cheryl Jacobs & Peggy Dill; Facebook Cheryl Jacobs . 


